



September 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

## **Foundation Art and Design Materials Contribution**

Due to the increasing cost of materials used in the department it has become necessary to request that all students make a contribution towards the wide variety of materials used in their projects. The voluntary contribution is £5.00.

Please make your voluntary contribution of £5.00 per student through **ParentPay by Monday 9 October 2023**. Please use the following link **to ParentPay <a href="https://www.parentpay.com/">https://www.parentpay.com/</a>. If you have any queries relating to ParentPay please email <a href="mailto:ParentPay@maidenerleghtrust.org">ParentPay@maidenerleghtrust.org</a>** 

We may be able to provide financial assistance for those students who are entitled to Pupil Premium funding. Please contact the School Office via email <a href="mailto:mesoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org">mesoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org</a> if this the case.

I am sure that you will appreciate the importance of such contributions. Without your support we could not offer such exciting and practical projects.

Thank you for supporting the Maiden Erlegh Art and Design department.

Yours sincerely

+ m.

Miss K Wragg

Head of Art